
These 4 pages are a letter that Cadet Frank L Moth sent to his par-
ents in 1987 while on Worcester II from 2nd May 1886 to 31st July 1887.
He later went on the sail on the Taranaki as shown in the other PDF
sent to me by his Son F.T. Moth







What a wonderful letter this is and complete with sketchings. I do
love the one on this page called “A Hay Barge” . Thanks to Tim Moth
for sending in his Father’s letter and allowing it to be used on site


